
Greetings in the wonderful name 
of our Lord Jesus Christ.  

“For after that in the wisdom of God 
the world by wisdom knew not God, 

it pleased God by the foolishness of preaching 
to save them that believe.”  

1 Corinthians 1:21 (KJV)

May passed by rather quickly. I enjoyed my time with my family, especially being able to hold my first
grandchild.  

Although I made it back to the field on May 21st, we immediately started services in Salerno,
Pozzuoli, and Baselice.  

On May 24th, we had a service in Salerno. The visitors who attended the last service before I went to
the States returned, and two brothers from the Milano church joined us as well. 

On May 25th, I met for the first time Brother Donohoo from Ohio, his family, and a group that came to
minister, serve and fellowship with us. We had a great service, and God moved in a mighty way in

our midst. Afterward, we enjoyed a wonderful time of fellowship and a delicious meal.  

Please continue to pray for me and my children, as well as for the churches in Baselice, Salerno, and
Pozzuoli. Pray for a great revival in the Campania region and throughout Italy. Most of all, let’s pray

that God’s will be done.  

You are a vital part of what God is doing in Italy. I’m so grateful for partners like you who continually
support this ministry through your prayers and sacrificial giving. May God bless you all!  

Yours in His service,
Feliciano Italiano  
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